
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Lead Pastor Colin Cook   

Email colin.cook@rogers.com                         

                                                                                

Music Director Joy Cook 

Email thecookhouse@hotmail.com   

 

Admin. Assistant Jean Scott 

Email sunnyb@rogers.com               

    

85 Elmwood Drive            Phone 856-9708                                        

Moncton, NB E1A 3W8           Fax     857-0165              
 

 

Opportunities for Prayer 
 

At Home - Ian Weldon, Kathy Scott, Jean Duke, 

      Hilda Horsman, Evelyn Steeves                                                                         

                  Hilda Graves (Sheila Bampton’s Mother) 

Mazerolle Special Care Home - Fay Coates 

McNair Manor-(44 Beechwood) Betty Berry , 

                               Evelyn Graves 

Moncton Residence (270 John Street)  

                             Leon and Florence Hatchard 

Spencer Nursing Home- Bill Scott   

Veterans Health Centre - Eber Barkhouse 

Moncton Hospital - Muriel Wilson  

 

Prayer Line Contact information  

Carolyn Miller  204-9654 

 

 

 

Our thoughts and prayers go out 

to the family of the late Ellen 

Rogers, who went to be with her 

Lord on Dec. 29.   

Please continue to keep Olive 

and the family in your prayers. 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Olive Fynney WMS will hold their January 

meeting on Wednesday, January 13 at 1pm.  

I hope our ladies are able to be there for dessert and 

tea and a time of fellowship with a ‘special’ guest.  

Our roll call word is beginning and our special 

offering is for CBM to feed a refugee family. 
($95.00 is enough for a month - as money is being ‘matched’) 

 

The One Another WMS will meet in the 

Fellowship Hall at the church on Monday,  

January 11 at 7:00 pm.  

Our special offering is for “Big Heart/Small City” a 

local organization that offers help to fire victims. 

Please answer the roll call with a Scripture verse 

containing the word “NEW”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue to support 

the Food Bank. 

Perhaps, at this time of year, stove top dressing 

would be a good idea.  Peanut butter, vegetable 

soup, canned meats, spagetti and sauce or canned 

vegetables would be some other suggestions.  

 

Why not get in the habit of bringing something  

each Sunday when you come to church? 

 

Let’s fill our Food Box ! 

 

 

 

 

“Reaching people for Jesus Christ in 

Sunny Brae and beyond”  



 
  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week          

 

Sun.       9:30am- Coffee Time 

             10:00am- Worship Service 

Wed.      7:30pm-Worship Team 

 

 

January 3, 2016                 10:00am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are visiting, please fill out the  

information card located in the seating area 

and place in the offering plate and          

please sign our Guest Book in the foyer.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Provided during the service 

for infant to age 3 

 

  

 

Program during the service  

for ages 4 to grade 3 

 

 

Upcoming  Events 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Please note that our  

Family Night Meals and Programs  

will start up again 

on January 13, 2016. 

Sign up sheet is on the table in the foyer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember  
Check the mail box in the foyer before  

leaving the church today. 

You may have mail!  

 

Attention! 

The Nominating Committee will have a brief 

meeting following the service.  

Thanks, Fran Scott 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy 90th Birthday  

To 

Ron Smith 

On Duty This Week  

   
Ushers - Joan D, Anita B, Theresa L, Emma B. 

Greeters - Foyer - Angela B, Emma B.  

Door/Parking Lot - Matthew B. 

 

Nursery Today - Sheena, Elaine, Grace 

Nursery Next Week - Gail, Fran, Emma 

 

 

Attendance Last Week 

Worship Service - 66 

 


